
 
Calling all Lions and Guests!!! 

                                                              
       It’s time to celebrate Lionism 

 

District Governor Mark Schaeperkoetter 
issues the call for the 2018-2019 District 26-M7 Convention 

 

Lions of District 26-M7 are cordially invited to attend and participate in our annual 
convention on October 12-13, 2018. A great time of learning and fellowship is planned 
and we want you all to join us! 
 

October 12 – District 26-M7 Social 
The Therapy Source, 1212 W. Highway 28, Owensville, MO 

 
October 13 – District 26-M7 Convention 

Owensville High School, 3336 Highway 19 North, Owensville, MO  
 

Be on hand to extend a warm welcome to our distinguished guests – 
Past International President Jimmy Ross and Lion Velda Ross 

 

Come for fellowship and fun!!! 

 
The District Social is open to all Lions, and the cost is just right – FREE.  The Social is Friday 
night (October 12) from 6:00 p.m. until 9:00 p.m.  Potluck Meal.  Bring your favorite appetizer, 
meat dish or tray, side dish and pie or other dessert 
 
SILENT AUCTION-  All Clubs are asked to donate items for this District Fundraiser 

 

Stay to learn and share Lions experiences!!! 

 
All Lions are invited to attend and share in Lions’ celebration of 101 years of service, 30 
years of women as members and the 50th birthday of Lions Club International Foundation.  
The District 26-M7 Convention will concentrate on growing club membership and service in 
our communities, state, country and world. 
 
Remember, all club members, even if not serving as delegates, are encouraged to attend.  
 
Registration on Saturday, October 13, begins at 8:00 a.m. The first session begins at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Save the dates on your calendars.  Additional information is 
coming soon! 

 
Past International President Jimmy Ross is one of the most energetic, dynamic speakers you will ever hear.  If you 
want to gain ideas to grow your club, this is the membership growth event a Lion must attend.  Not only is it a once 

in a lifetime event, the registration fee is small for the Governor’s Luncheon and is right here in the district.  

REGISTRATION DEADLINE IS SEPTEMBER 30, 2018 

  


